
 Finance Committee Meeting Minutes 
June 30, 2020 

5:30 PM - 5:55 PM 
 

Present:  Gayle Glumac, Larry Brooks, Robert Reisner, Matt Tarr, Brenda Phillips, Amy 
Tarr, Melissa Brooks, Jason Boothe, Ray Diel, Mark Bolander, Rosetta York, Marlene 
Harris and Scott Rubsam 

 
Discussed: 

• IMRF rate has decreased from 12.01% to 11.68% for 2021. IMRF said that 
leaving the rate at 12.01% was fine if the City Council approved it.  The 
committee requested IMRF representative to come to or do a remote meeting 
with the committee before the first of the year. 

• The 2020-21 Appropriations were reviewed for all departments.  Appropriations 
will be available to review at City Hall.  There will be a public hearing at 5:45 PM 
before the July 21, 2020 council meeting. 

• Collector and Billing Clerk will be filling a lien for an unpaid utility bill of $2,440.21  
  

Adjourned at 5:55 PM 
Submitted by: 
Marlene Harris 

 


